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Corts, Carynne

From: Briere, Sabra

Sent: Monday, July 02, 2012 7:48 PM

To: *City Council Members (All); Powers, Steve; Beaudry, Jacqueline
Subject: SOE

Sabra Briere
First Ward member City Council
Ann Arbor

734-995-3518 (h)
734-277-6578 (c)

-----0Original Message-----

From: Naud, Matthew

Sent: Monday, July 02, 2012 6:54 PM

To: Briere, Sabra

Subject: RE: Environmental Commission supporting documents

Have you shared this with your colleagues on council?

Matthew Naud

Environmental Coordinator
Assistant Emergency Manager
City of Ann Arbor
mnaud@a2gov.org

www.a2gov.org/soe - State of Our Environment Report - 10 goals and 6@ indicators




- Corts, Carynne

From: Lumm, Jane

Sent: Monday, July 02, 2012 8:31 PM
To: Wilkerson, Robyn

Subject: Fwd: DC 10, 11 and 12

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Lumm, Jane" <JLumm@a2gov.org>
Date: July 2, 2012 8:27:28 PM EDT

To: "Powers, Steve" <SPowers@a2gov.org>
Subject: Re: DC 10, 11 and 12

Thanks, Steve. When were these changesvre the pension for new hires discussed -- this was not addressed by the
Labor Cte. '

Sent from my iPhone

On Jul 2, 2012, at 8:10 PM, "Powers, Steve" <SPowers@a2gov.org> wrote:

- > Changes to the pension and retiree health insurance for new hires are
> exactly the same as directed by Council and implemented for other

> groups.
>

> From: Lumm, Jane

> Sent: Monday, July 02, 2012 8:05 PM

> To: Powers, Steve; Postema, Stephen

> Cc: Higgins, Marcia

> Subject: DC 10, 11 and 12

>

> Just seeing these agreements-- don't remember the discussions / proposal
> re: the pension pgm. for new hires being offered. Can this be postponed
> for further discussion?

>

> Sent from my iPhone



